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Learning in the Digital Age
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The Roll Out of Chrome Books

We have been issued with Chromebooks in our schools for each child in P5, P6 and P7 and some also for the younger children to use.  These devices are intended to improve and enhance learning and teaching experiences for the young people, and staff have been very busy learning how to use the Google Suite as well as the Chrome Books themselves.

The devices will be issued home on occasions for the completion of homework.  They should please be returned to school charged the next day ready to use in class.  If your child does not bring the device back to school, it may result in him or her being unable to complete classwork and this will affect his learning.
Staying Safe Online
As part of ongoing class lessons, we will teach the children how to keep themselves safe online.  This will include:
· Reinforce  key e-safety messages regularly

· Guide pupils towards age appropriate search engines for research activities (e.g. KidRex)

· Teach and encourage pupils to use specific search terms to reduce the likelihood of coming across unsuitable material

· Upskill pupils in knowing how to deal with accidentally viewing unsuitable material

· Teach pupils to be critically aware of the content they access online and guide them to validate the accuracy and reliability of information

· Teach pupils to acknowledge the source of information used and to respect copyright when using material accessed on the Internet

· In partnership with Police Scotland and other agencies, teach pupils about current issues such as online gaming, sexting, extremism, vlogging and obsessive use of technology. 

· Ensure curriculum reflects the ever-changing nature of technology and will be adapted to ensure that current trends and innovation are at the centre of learning and teaching

· Educate and support pupils to recognise and respond appropriately to ‘different forms of bullying, including cyberbullying’
As a school, we will respond to cyber bullying as we would to any other form of bullying, in line with the Relationships and Behaviour Policy and Anti-bullying/Discrimination Policy.

We ask that you reinforce this learning at home with your child.
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We have recently updated our E – Safety policy and a draft copy is available on the school website.  We welcome any feedback which we will take into account before finalising the policy on 9th March.  

We have also updated our Acceptable Use Agreement and a copy of this will be coming home through school bag mail for you to share and sign with your children before returning it to the school.

The underlying premise of the policy is that it is everyone’s responsibility to keep our children safe online, and we will together be teaching them to use the internet safely and promote ourselves as good role models.
A Positive Online Presence
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As a school community we work hard to create and maintain a positive ethos.  We are proud of our school and the children in it and it is important to us, for the sake of the children, that we have a good reputation in the community.  This includes a good reputation online.  
As a guide, we ask that individuals consider the following prior to posting information on social media about school, its staff, pupils or anyone associated with school.   
· Is social media the appropriate channel to raise concerns, give this feedback or express these views?   Would private/confidential discussions be more appropriate?
· Social media sites should not be used to name individuals and/or make abusive or threatening comments. Please contact school directly to discuss any concerns you may have and follow the complaints policy 
· Are such comments likely to cause emotional or reputational harm to individuals that would not be justified, especially if school has not yet been given the chance to investigate a complaint or deal with a situation? 
· The reputational impact that posting of such material may have to school or individual; any detrimental harm that school may suffer as a result of the posting and impact that such posting may have on individuals
We ask that parents model positive use of social media so that their children learn to use social networking and online sites appropriately, and that parents explain to their children what is acceptable to post online and what is not.  Parents and carers are also encouraged to monitor their child’s online activity including in relation to their use of social media. 
Our children have come up with a social code to go along with the revised aims.  A copy of these will be shared soon.

The children ask that:

We are:

‘Resilient, respectful and reaching our potential’

Helpful and kind

Achieving with confidence

Proud and independent

Prepared for life

YOURSELF
(Mulbuie and Ferintosh Primaries Social Code, Feb 2018)
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